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Mass Times:  Dunshaughlin: Saturday Vigil Mass 7pm, Sunday 9 am, 12 noon.  

Culmullen: Saturday Vigil Mass 6pm Sunday 10:30am. 

Weekday Masses:   Culmullen: 9am, Dunshaughlin: 10am.    

Confessions:  Dunshaughlin: Saturday 12noon - 1pm.  

Eucharistic Adoration: Dunshaughlin: Tuesdays 10:30am until 2 pm; 7-9 pm.  

Culmullen: Thursdays 9:30am - 11 am. 

Baptisms/Weddings/Mass Bookings:  email the Parish Office at or call 01 - 825 

9114 or email office@dcparish.ie 10am -2pm  

Mass Intentions for the coming week 
Saturday14th   June  Dunsh Vigil 7pm Oisín Caldwell;  Carmel O’Reilly;      

John  O’Sullivan; 

Sunday 15th June Dunsh 9am Dec’d members of the Clusker Family & Nuala Murphy;  

Sunday 15th June Dunsh 12noon   Joan Fairbrother;      Peter Bissett;       

Michael Rawdon; 

Tuesday 17th  June Dunsh 10am  Annette O’Toole; 

Saturday 21st June Cul 6pm Geraldine O’Boyle; 

Saturday 21st June Dunsh Vigil 7pm Keith Lawlor M.M.  

John Cahill;        

Joan Gondas; 

Sunday 22nd June  Cul 10:30am  Ena Boyle;  

Sunday 22nd June Dunsh 12noon  Teresa Davis; 
 

 

The Most Holy Trinity 

The Trinity of persons Father, Son and Holy Ghost offers us a model of sharing, 

belonging and community. It also challenges our individualism and our demand that 

our rights be met all the time. The Trinity reminds us to be aware of our 

responsibilities to those around us in our families, our neighbourhood and our Parish.  
 

Benemerenti Presentation 

Bishop Tom Deenihan will be chief Celebrant at the 10.30 Mass today in 

Culmullen he will present the Benemerenti Medal to Lena Walsh who serves 

as Sacristan in the Church and has done so for many years. 

We congratulate Lena, Ollie who assisted her for many years and her family.  

We welcome Bishop Tom and thank him for coming to the Parish. 
 

Welcome to the Community of Faith – Recently Baptised 

Tommy Gilsenan, Knockmark, Poppy Donnelly, Dun Ríoga, 

Kaiden Swift, Oak Place, James Long, Willow Grove, 

Sonny Kavanagh, Willow Drive and Annie Egan,  Lagore Court. 
 

 



Corpus Christi 
The Feast of Corpus Christi, (Body and Blood of Christ) will be celebrated on 

Sunday 22nd June. We will have a short Eucharistic Procession in Dun Church. After 

12 noon Mass we will process with the Blessed Sacrament outside, walk around the 

Church and return to the Church for Solemn Benediction. 

All are invited particularly our Special Ministers, Adoration Groups from both 

Churches and we are asking parents of First Communion children to bring the 

children to Mass to walk in the procession dressed in their First Communion outfits 
 

Sacred Heart of Jesus 

The last document written by Pope Francis was a beautiful reflection on the 

Sacred Heart, he called for a renewal of devotion in parishes and in homes 

among families.  

The Sacred Heart Novena commences this year on the 19th June and will finish 

on June 27th the Feast of the Sacred Heart. Leaflets available in both Churches. 
 

Loughcrew Sunday 

 June 29th Mass at 3pm Come and help us celebrate the 400th Anniversary of the 

birth of St Oliver in Loughcrew, Oldcastle. (Eircode A82 X4Y1) All are welcome. 

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock 

The Pilgrimage led by Bishop Deenihan will take place on Sunday 10th August 
 

Cemetery Devotions and Blessing of Graves 

We thank all who turned out in such numbers for the Mass and the devotions on 

Sat evening and Sun after 12 Mass. We noted an increase on previous years.  

A number of people have emailed us asking if the date for the Annual Cemetery 

Devotions could be changed;  

Proposal would be as follows; 

Blessing of Graves in St Seachnall’s Cemetery after the Saturday Vigil 

Mass at 7 pm on the Second Sunday of June. 

Blessing of Graves in the old Cemetery before the Saturday Vigil Mass at 

6:15pm on the same day. 

Blessing of graves in Derrockstown, the following day on the Second Sunday in 

June. We ask parishioners to consider these changes and let us know what you 

think please. The Parish Pastoral Council will make a decision at next meeting 

on 2nd July. Contact Chairperson through email office@dcparish.ie Thank you. 
 

 

 

The Sign of the Cross - Father — Son — Holy Spirit 

May we pray the Sign of the Cross reverently, affirming our faith in 

the intimate closeness of our Loving God. Touching our fingertips to 

the head, we acknowledge our Father and Creator. Then with our  

hand over our heart, we remember Jesus’ love for us. Touching each 

shoulder,  we ask the Holy Spirit to energise our good works.  

Praise be to God. 


